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Thank you for your liaison titled: Review of the MPLS-TP OAM Requirements draft" (ref # 
003.01) requesting ITU-T SG15 experts to indicate approval for progressing the OAM requirements 
document based on its previous review of draft-ietf-mpls-tp-oam-requirements-02.txt. 

The ITU-T SG15 experts support approval of the current draft including the minor editorial fixes 
received during IETF WG last call as documented in draft-ietf-mpls-tp-oam-requirements-03.txt 

Some sector members expressed a concern that the requirements are not complete.  However, we 
could not reach agreement on these additional requirements.  
If after approval of this document ITU-T SG15 experts agree on additional OAM requirements, 
these will be sent to IETF via liaison statement and documented in an Internet-Draft according to 
the MPLS Change Process described in RFC 4929.  

___________________ 

Attention: Some or all of the material attached to this liaison statement may be subject to ITU copyright. In such a case this will be 
indicated in the individual document.  
Such a copyright does not prevent the use of the material for its intended purpose, but it prevents the reproduction of all or part of it in a 
publication without the authorization of ITU. 
 


